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Mr. Jonathan G. Katz, Secretary 
U.S. Securities and Exchange Commission 
450 Fifth Street, N.W. 
Washington D.C. 20549-0609 

Re: Request for Comments on Mutual Fund Disclosures (SEC File No. 57-06-04A 

I strongly support your effort to require financial brokers to fully disclose all fees and 
expenses associated with the sale of their products. You were correct in noting that I 
contacted the SEC for help within the past four years. To be exact, the date was 
11/14/2001. My complaint, electronically directed to your Chicago office, concerned 
misrepresentation by WMA Securities, 113 15 Johns Creek Parkway, Duluth Georgia. 
This company now calls itself World Group Securities. 

Misrepresentation occurred on 9/6/2001 when WMA offered to convert my Class B 
shares to Class A shares at no cost to me. Further investigation on my part revealed that 
sales and transaction costs would have been assessed by WMA had I agreed to their 
unsolicited offer. Unfortunately, I received limited support from your organization 
concerning this complaint, and was informed that I should contact a lawyer if I wished to 
further pursue this matter. 

Sincerely, 
David H. Winkle 
5066 Wesleyan Church Road 
Granville, Ohio 43023 


